Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

November 17, 2014 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Engineer Krock, Councilmen Bartko & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report- Given by Mayor Goncy

Leaf Pickup almost completed -ends Dec 1

450 cubic yards of leaves picked up to date

Dead trees removed from Park & added gravel pull offs on roadway

Backhoe repair has been delayed until Spring- unit is needed to load salt into trucks

2. Engineer Report

All paving projects have been completed for the year

Storm sewer work and road patching almost completed

Akron-Cleveland tunnel is ready for winter weather, will complete in Spring

3. Other Issues

There were some minor problems in some areas with the patching fabric installation, but this didn't disrupt the paving schedule

Ronald Fenn, Chairman